Letter of support for the Winterbourne Wind Farm (proposal ID SSD-10471).

I am writing to express my support for the proposed Winterboure Wind Farm Project, to
be constructed in the Walcha Local Government Area by developer Vestas. | believe this
project will bring significant benefits to our community for the duration of its life.

First and foremost, the Winterboure Wind Farm Project will provide a significant source
of clean, renewable energy. This will not only reduce our dependence on fossil fuels, but
also help to combat the effects of climate change.

In addition, the project will provide economic benefits to our community, including the
creation of jobs during the construction phase and ongoing maintenance of the wind
farm. This will help to boost the local economy and provide opportunities for residents.
Furthermore, the project will also contribute to the development of the region, by
providing funding for community projects and supporting local businesses. This will help
to improve the overall quality of life for residents.

Overall, I believe that the Winterboure Wind Farm Project is a positive and beneficial
development for our community. I strongly support the construction of this project by
Vestas and encourage others to do the same.




